
 
 

The General Body Meeting of the Association was held on 16.11.2013. The GBM was well 
attended despite the inclement weather with water logging and pot holes on the roads. 
 
 
The members noted with high satisfaction that the membership strength is increasing well 
and the members assured their  solidarity in meeting the objectives of the Association. 
 
One of the important issues being formation of Clusters (of plots of members with contiguous 
/ adjacent / across the roads with plots facing each other) and taking up developmental work 
by joint efforts of members to be able to apply for DTCP approval including getting approval of 
cluster Layout by the Government. 
 
Potential Clusters numbering more than half a dozen have been identified so far for taking up 
further action. 
The Members being highly disappointed that despite recent request made by the Executive 
Committee members to the original promoters by e mail, for giving the  Association the Lay 
out Maps of the entire Site showing the Survey Nos and Plot Nos falling under each survey, the 
same has not evoked any response from them. It was unanimously resolved that individual 
appeal letter will be sent by all the members to the Promoters as  follow up on the matter.  
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